Anderl, Lisa

Subject: FW: Washington Annual reports - 2013

From: Hahn, Roger (UTC) [mailto:rhabn@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 12:28 PM

To: Buchan, Kenneth W

Cc: Weinman, William (UTC)

Subject: Annual report - 2013

Ken,

I confirmed with Bill Weinman that for the annual report we will only require a data link to the CenturyLink 10K for all operating properties in Washington and do not
need a separate Qwest 10k. The regulatory fee schedule and the other information we discussed (access lines, total company revenue, total Washington revenue and
intrastate revenue) would still need to be reported by study area {5 in Washington). The staff can still request financial information for the Centurylink companies
operating in Washington in the future if an issue warrants such a request.

Roger Hahn

Roger Hahn | Regulatory Analyst
Utilities & Transportation Commission, Regulatory Services Division
ph: 360.664.1295 | fx: 360.586.1150 | rhahn@utc.wa.gov



